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Tzavalas, Olivia (Health)
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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Michael,

McDonald, Bernadette (Health)

Thursday, 20 December 2018 7:46 AM
Michael De'Ath (Michael.De'Ath@act.gov.au)
SPIRE meetings

UNCLASSIFIED

Just a quick email to request your assistance. As you are aware SPIRE is on a tight timeline. Due to this we are keen
to set up the early meetings with the consultants and line up dates for our clinicians to have input etc.

We were seeking to do.a kick off meeting with the consultants the week of 7 January and then set dates from there

to get in our clinicians diaries.

Colm indicated this to Karen prior to her going on leave and was hoping to lock this date into diaries asap ie prior to

Christmas.

Karen is now on leave and has left instructions that no meetings are to be set up until she returns on the 2
January. | am not sure why this is the case and would like Colm to work with Jacob to set at least the first meeting

date so we can get started.

Thanks
Bernadette

Bernadette McDonald
Chief Executive Officer
Canberra Health Services

Phone: 0251242728 | Email: bernadette.

nald@act.gov.au

Bullding 24, Level 2, Canberra Hospital, Yamba Drive, Garran ACT 2605

Care | Excellence | Collaboration | Integrity

ACT Canberra Health

Government Services
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Tzavalas, Olivia (Health)
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From: McDonald, Bernadette (Health)
Sent: Thursday, 20 December 2018 8:40 AM
To: Brussel, Thomas (Health)
Subject: RE: SPIRE Engagement

UNCLASSIFIED

Thanks Thomas, 1 am very happy that you will be involved. It's a great opportunity for us to create a wonderful
building for both patients and staff.
Bernadette

Bernadette McDonald
Chief Executive Officer
Canberra Health Services

Phone: 0251242728 | Emall; bernadette.Mcdonald@act.gov.au
Building 24, Level 2, Canberra Hospital, Yamba Drive, Garran ACT 2605

Care | Excellence | Collaboration | Integrity

ACT Canberra Health
Govemnment Services

From: Brussel, Thomas (Health)
Sent: Tuesday, 18 December 2018 1:06 PM
To: McDonald, Bernadette (Health) <Bernadette.McDonald@act.gov.au>

Subject: RE: SPIRE Engagement

Hi Bernadette

I greatly appreciate your invitation for me being part of the Spire planning/development team.

I will make sure that there will be an senior anaesthetist (the deputy dir) on those few occasion where I can't attend.

Thank your for your consideration.

Kind regards T

homas
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Tzavalas, Olivia (Health)
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From: McDonald, Bernadette (Health)
Sent: Thursday, 20 December 2018 11:59 AM
To: Wood, Daniel (Health); Mooney, Colm (Health)
Subject: RE: SPIRE planning
UNCLASSIFIED

Thanks Daniel, Colm can you ensure that they are both on our clinician list.
Bernadette

Bernadette McDonald
Chief Executive Officer
Canberra Health Services

Phone: 02 5124 2728 | Email: bernadette.Mcdonald@act.gov.au
Building 24, Level 2, Canberra Hospital, Yamba Drive, Garran ACT 2605

Care | Excellence | Collaboration | Integrity

-—--Original Message-----

From: Wood, Daniel (Health)

Sent: Thursday, 20 December 2018 10:14 AM

To: McDonald, Bernadette (Health) <Bernadette.McDonald@act.gov.au>; Mooney, Colm (Health)

<Colm.Mooney@act.gov.au>
Subject: RE: SPIRE planning

Hi Bernadette,
Thanks for your email. | fully support Dylan's participation in the SPIRE planning.

I would also support Professor Paul Smith (Director of Orthopaedic surgery) who has also requested to attend.

Thanks
Daniel

----- Original Message-----

From: McDonald, Bernadette (Health)

Sent: Thursday, 20 December 2018 9:13 AM

To: Mooney, Colm (Health) <Colm.Mooney@act.gov.au>; Wood, Daniel (Health) <Daniel. Wood @act.gov.au>

Subject: FW: SPIRE planning

UNCLASSIFIED

Colm, this is the surgeon | mentioned to you yesterday, Daniel if you don't have any issues | would like to get Dylan
involved. Colm, can you make contact with Dylan once Daniel has approved.

Thanks

Bernadette
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Bernadette McDonald
Chief Executive Officer
Canberra Health Services

Phone: 025124 2728 | Email: bernadette.Mcdonald@act.gov.au
Building 24, Level 2, Canberra Hospital, Yamba Drive, Garran ACT 2605

Care | Excellence | Collaboration | Integrity

From: Hyam, Dylan {Health)

Sent: Tuesday, 18 December 2018 9:31 AM

To: McDonald, Bernadette (Health) <Bernadette.McDonald@act.gov.au>
Cc: Wood, Daniel (Health) <Daniel. Wood@act.gov.au>

Subject: SPIRE planning

Good morning Bernadette,
Thank you for hosting the unit directors meeting last week. It’s a terrific initiative and was very well received.

I’'m contacting you today regarding SPIRE planning. You may be aware that | had previously been involved with an
initial proposal for an ambulatory facility on the building 5 site similar to the ‘Austin’ model. | was very pleased to
read recently of the decision to move SPIRE away from the helipad to this site!

| would very much like to be involved in the planning and delivery process if possible.

| have completed several much smaller projects in the private sector and have a background in building and
development with some small current involvement in non-health projects currently in Canberra.

| understand that a ‘cold call’ like this is always difficult, but if you have any time I'd be very happy to meet with you
to see if my involvement could be practical or worthwhile. | am obviously happy to participate at the unit director
level, but would also be happy to take a slightly larger responsibility if sensible and appropriate.

I have copied in Daniel Wood to this email, who might vouch for my interest and pragmatism in this project
(hopefuliy!)

Kind regards
Dylan Hyam
Maxillofacial Surgeon





